Residential Customer Service Lead Inspeétion Form

Customer’s Name

Location of Inspected Property

Public Water System Name

Inspector Name

BECKER-JIBA WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

Inspector Qualifications

The State Lead Ban requires that, for any private plumbing facilities installed after July 1, 1988, no pipe
or pipe fixture can contain more than 8.0% lead and no solder or flux can contain more than 0.2% lead
when the water from the plumbing facilities is to be used for drinking or food preparation.

The water utility may inspect: plumbing supplies, fixtures, and solder or flux to verify compliance with

this requirement.

.
Fixture or Solder Location NSF Approval

Lead Inspection Form

or
MSDS Provided

Results of
Scrape Test

|

By signing this document, the homeowner and plumber certifies that all plumbing meets, to the best of
their knowledge the state lead ban requirements.

Signature of Homeowner

Date

Signature of Plumber

Date

Plumber’s Name and License No. (Please Print)



